
Dear Camden, 

Our address is 30 B Calthorpe St 
WC1X OJZ 

We live bang in the heart of  the CONSERVATION AREA in half a GRADE 11 listed t leorgiat Terrace-low 
lying, 
with vista and attempts all round to preserve London's beauty. 
Directly behind us and around is Mount Pleasant. The proposed development of this is very misguided: 

l am assuming that Camden is comprehensively aware of  the in-depth video put together by Edward 
Denison? 

15 STORIES is just incomprehensible115 STORIES, even 12 STORIES, even or 6 STORIES is an all 
consuming 
assault on the whole surroundings- light robbing and overbearing. 

We wholeheartedly object to the above planning application and believe any development needs to be 
low-lying. 

Edward Denison points to previous much more aesthetic and sensible (also eventually more profitable for 
the developers) 
plans for the re-development of  this site! 

Yours Sincerely, 
Marianne Jacobs-Lim and Conrad Tim 


